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OTTAWA, 4th January, 1905.

Sir¬

In reply to your letter of the 21st Ultimo,

applying for Island 18, or 91 which should be 91, Sing's

Survey of Ilands in the German Bay, I beg to say

that on the 3rd August 1897, Mr.J.S. Barling enclosed

a Plan showing Island 17 and 18, but only made appli-

cation for Island No 17, upon which he stated he had a

conttage erected, which had been occupied for two sees-

OMS.

Befre any further consideration can be

given your application, it will be necessary for you

to advise as to whether Island No 18 now number 91, or

Island No 17, which is situate immediately to the North

is the one you desire to purchase.

Your obedient servant

Fom Leau
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